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Small Business Applauds Governor’s Call for Broadband Expansion   
Small Business Committee at WEDC also good call 

MADISON, Jan. 24, 2019 – NFIB, the leading small business association in Wisconsin 
representing thousands of members across the state, reacted to Gov. Tony Evers State 
of the State address. The following comments may be attributed to Bill G. Smith, state 
director of NFIB in Wisconsin: 

“Imagine trying to run a small business and being unable to take customer order or 
being unable to communicate with clients due to slow internet speeds or no signal at all. 
That is a reality for many rural small business owners as a result of slow, or even no 
internet service to support their business. We are pleased Governor Evers spoke of the 
urgent need to expand and improve broadband service all across our state.  

“It is critically important that barriers to business start-ups and small business growth be 
removed, and we commend the Governor for his proposal to establish a Committee on 
Entrepreneurs and Innovation at the Wisconsin Economic Development Corporation.”  

 

# # # 

 

For more than 75 years, NFIB has been advocating on behalf of America’s small and 

independent business owners, both in Washington, D.C., and in all 50 state capitals. NFIB is 

nonprofit, nonpartisan, and member-driven. Since our founding in 1943, NFIB has been 

exclusively dedicated to small and independent businesses, and remains so today. For more 

information, please visit www.nfib.com 
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